
Attendees: Mike Thorn, Andy Tallieur, Bob Robinson, Kait Priest, Derek McKenzie, Darrel Conrod, John 

Street, Roco Rempel 

Rallycross  

- This weekend.  Track is incredibly wet, and will need to be cancelled unless it dries out 

completely before then.  Standing water is on the track 

- We need to properly grade and swale the lot to get back to having the field drain 

- Drag has been repaired and is working really well.  Once field is dried out, it will be nice 

- 5 pre-registrations at current date 

- Mike moves to cancel July event due to too much rain/wetness on the field and low pre-

registrations.  Andy seconds, no objections. 

- Mike will talk to Castrol about a second event in the parking lot 

 

Northern Loon 

- We need to confirm with Rallywest that the Loon will be on the 17th and have it put on the 

championship calendar. TSD Coordinator – Kurt Schantz. (Kait emailed, cc’d Sam & Mike) 

- Darrel likely to run sweep, Kait registrar, Mike will be rallymaster 

- Mike moves to spend $100 on advertising, Andy seconded.  None opposed 

- Send info to Derrek to create a flyer for his shop 

- Need to create a volunteer Facebook group chat (Kait created – anyone can be involved until the 

route is set, then any competitors must leave the group.  Contact Kait to Volunteer) 

 

Other Business 

- Executive will be working on the bus over the summer 

 

Finances 

- $3248.50 in ATB account 

- No outstanding cheques 

- Bob will be on vacation for the summer, returning mid-August 

 

Bob moved to adjourn.  Kait seconded, no opposed. 


